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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wodi Wodi and Dharawal people as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

The NSW Government is upgrading 
accessibility at Dapto Station. This 
upgrade is being delivered as part of 
the Transport Access Program, aiming 
to provide a station precinct that is 
accessible to those with a disability, 
limited mobility, parents/carers with 
prams and customers with luggage 

Upcoming work 
In our community notification for April, May and 
June, we notified you of weekend work being 
done between 6am Saturday 3 June and 10pm 
Sunday 4 June.  
Additional work is now being done outside of 
standard construction hours from 4am Saturday 3 
June and 7am Monday 5 June.  
Work to be done during this time includes: 

•  excavating 
•  installation of light poles and cables 
•  concrete pouring 
•  drainage work 
•  minor vegetation removal 
•  platform resurfacing 

Traffic impacts 
A portion of Bong Bong Rd will be closed between 
Station St and Hamilton St to enable safe 
construction work from 4am Saturday 3 June and 
4am Monday 5 June.  
Traffic control and detours will be in place. 
Pedestrian access will be maintained. 

All work is dependent on weather and site conditions 
and is subject to change. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 
 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 1800 775 645 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

transport.nsw.gov.au/bellambi 
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